
 
 
Parking Rules & Regulations 
 
Christian Brothers High School offers permitted parking spaces to students who have a valid 
California Driver’s License. Students must purchase a new permit each year to park on campus 
and parking permits are limited to one per household.  
 
Student parking is available in the large parking lot on the south side of campus, both in front and 
behind the gate and in the lot directly behind our neighboring church.  Students are not allowed to 
park in front of Bertram Hall or the Main Office, in the north lot next to the STEM building, or in 
designated visitor spaces.  
 
Students are not allowed to leave campus to go to their car during the school day. 
 
Students must report a lost or stolen permit or any accident or damage to the Dean’s office. 
 
To receive a parking permit: 
 
1. Complete the Parking Permit Registration Form 2024-2025 and pay the $25 registration 

fee. 
 

2. Review the on-campus parking rules outlined in the registration form. 
 

3. Bring proof of purchase to the front office to receive your permit.  Permits will be available for 
distribution in the front office on or after Thursday, August 8. 

 
 
If you have any questions about parking permits, please contact Kelly Harrington at 916-733-3625. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Deans of Students 

https://christianbrothershighscho.ticketspice.com/parking-permit-2024-25

